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Site Development 
 

We are delighted to share the plans for the 
development of our temporary site ready for 
September. Subject to planning approval, the 
extra classroom block to house our new Year 
1 class will be situated off the back of the 
office block with an extended playground 
area. We are really pleased with the space 
and are really looking forward to its 
installation this summer. 
 

 
If you have any questions about these plans, 
please get in touch with us, but we hope you 
are excited as we are. 
 

 
Permanent Building 

 
Again, we are really pleased to announce 
that the DfE have appointed a new 
contractor for the permanent build. With all 
the planning and architect already in place, 
we are excited for them to get started soon. 
 
The new contractor is Interserve and we are 
looking forward to our first meeting with 
them this week. As soon as we have more 
information, we will share it with you. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I wanted remind you all about the quiz night 
for all parents/carers and staff. It will be on 
Thursday 14th May at 7:30pm. I will host 
the quiz via zoom and send a link out to 
everyone who wants to take part. Hopefully 
it will provide a bit of light relief during this 
difficult time and give you all a chance to 
relax.  
 
There will be a prize of a wine tasting 
voucher for the winning household and we 
hope to see as many of you there as 
possible. 
 
 



Dates for your diary 

Friday 8th May:   Bank Holiday - 75th VE Day 

Thursday 21st May:   Parent/Carer Share event - 14:30  

Half term - Monday 25th May - Friday 29th May 

Friday 19th June:   Fathers’/Carers’ Day Celebration - 14:00 

Saturday 20th June:   Sports Day and Summer Fayre - 11:00 – 14:00  

Thursday 9th July:   Reports Sent Home  

Tuesday 14th July:   Parent/Carer Share event - 14:30  

Wednesday 15th July:  Parent/Carer Drop In Sessions - 15:30 - 17:30 

Thursday 16th July:   Summer Celebration Assembly - 12:45 - 13:30 

      School Finishes at 13:30 

Friday 17th July:   INSET Day (children not in school) 

 

 

 

Home Schooling 
 
We want to thank all of our amazing families for all the work you have been doing with the 
children during these difficult times. We appreciate that trying to juggle jobs, managing a 
household and educating children in a house rather than a fully resourced classroom isn’t 
exactly straight forward. Any activities you have managed to complete will be of great 
benefit to the children and we thank you for that. Here are a few examples of the lovely 
work that has been going on so far. 


